
 

Note 

 

This is to inform the shortlisted candidates for interview who are called on 

27/08/2015 to attend the interview for TTP 2015 at Institute for Plasma 

Research (IPR). Due to present situation in Ahmedabad/ Gandhinagar it has 

been decided the followings: 

 

1. Those candidates who will reach to IPR on 27th Aug 2015, they will be 

interviewed as per the schedule on the same day. 

 

2. Shortlisted candidates, who will not be able to reach IPR on 27th Aug 2015, 

they have to inform by sending an email to ttp2015@ipr.res.in by 

01/09/2015 about their eagerness to appear for the interview on a later 

date which will be decided by IPR soon.   

 

 

 

P. K. Atrey 

Acting Chief Administrative officer  

IPR, Gandhinagar 
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